Juliana Del Castillo Plata

Management Coordinator

Industria Agraria La Palma- Indupalma Ltda
Calle 67 # 7- 94 Piso 8

Tel: (571) 3470010 ext 125

12th January 2012

COP Team
United Nations Global Compact

To whom it may concern:

Indupalma is very proud to be part of the Global Compact as an active member. We are
continuously looking after the 10 principles within our communities, our employees and Colombia
as a whole. This year we decided for the first time to follow the GRI methodology as a guide to
organize our information on sustainable development and to go one step further on our duties
with our stakeholders. However, in order to adjust to these changes we noticed the importance of
coordinating all the information given by the company.

In our last COP we presented the information for the period December 2009 until June 2010 but
the fiscal year in Colombia ends up in December and each unit in the company gives its own
performance reports at the end of the calendar year. So we decided it would make sense to wait
to get all the information up until December 2011 for the period July 2010 until December 2011
and start doing it yearly with the information form January until December from now on.

In order to make the adjustments to the GRI methodology, to simplify our internal search of the
material requested and to make sure the information provided is as organized and trustful as
possible we kindly request an extension of our COP's due date (2d March 2012).

We look forward your answer and hopefully your kind help in this matter.

Sincerely,
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Juliana Del Castillo Plata
Management Coordinator

MEMBER ID: 5171
COP DUE DATE: 2d March 2012



